
Are you an RN or NP? 
Participants needed! 

 
I am conducting a study of attitudes toward 

transgender individuals, an important area of research 
to understand how to improve transgender healthcare. 
¨ Please consider participating if you are a licensed and practicing 

Registered Nurse or Nurse Practitioner over the age of 18 

¨ Interested participants are willing to take an anonymous, brief 
online assessment of attitudes and answer questions regarding 

feelings toward transgender individuals and clinical experiences 

¨ The total time needed is ~15 minutes 

¨ Participation can occur by following this link: 
https://mili2nd.co/fgib 

 
If there are any questions about this study, please contact: 

Kathlyn Khoukaz | (925) 331-0716 | kathlynkhoukaz@gmail.com 
You may contact the IRB with questions or concerns at (856) 612-8384 | irb@nu.edu  


